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From: Dawn 
Sent: 05 March 2024 09:11
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandycove, Berrynarbor. EX34 9JR

I am writing to support application for new license for above premises. The hotel is a wonderful asset to both 
Berrynarbor and Combe Martin. The outdoor areas are outstanding and would benefit from drinks and music 
being allowed outside . Dawn Evans. 
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